
RESITS 2021 

 

If you feel your results in any particular subject do not fully reflect your 

potential or do not allow you to access future opportunities, you have the 

option of sitting the exam in the autumn/winter. 

 

Should you wish to be entered for an exam in the autumn/winter examination 

series, please email Mrs Powell at dpo@sjp.essex.sch.uk by the deadlines 

below. 

A Level subjects - 8.00 am on Friday 27th August  

GCSE subjects – 8.00am on Monday 13th September 

You must state which subject(s) you wish to sit.  

It may not be possible to process your entry if you submit your request after 

the deadline. 


